ECEIVE
MAR 1,7 2021

Kittitas County Planning Department:

Kittitas County CcDS
Re: CU-20-00006

Upon reviewing the submission for the commercial storage proposal it is clear this massive
installation will have an impact on many levels to the surrounding area.

While my property (parcel 15449) sits to the Northwest, the aesthetic beauty from facing out to
the Southeast will be severely impacted by this structure.

I would ask the developers to (at minimum) consider the impact their eyesore will be upon the
owners who were here initially and, as an act of good-standing, propose a way to remedy the
situation. This could be potentially via 6’ tree relocation, comparable shrubbery, or some other
natural coverage.

Please contact me if you have any further questions.
Regards,

Tyler Jensen
206.715.7383

TYler@ 1, yler—jersen . com



Tyler Jensen — attachment for CU-20-00006

Howell-lensen border - Olsen property in foreground w/ open area and trees removed in the back.

Olsen property w/ Steelhead Storage in the background. Swiftwater will be in the middle

View from deck with Steelhead Storage in the distance.




